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Dear Applicant 
 
Re: Post of Deputy Headteacher  
 
Thank you for showing an interest in applying for the post of Deputy Headteacher at our 
school.  
 
Our Lady’s is a Catholic primary school rooted in its parish and community. We are in the 
Diocese of Salford and in the Local Authority (LA) of Wigan. We are a one form entry 
primary with single age classes from YR to Y6.  
 
We feel this position of Deputy Headteacher at Our Lady’s is a really exciting opportunity for 
the right candidate. We are very proud of the education this school provides. As I am sure 
you will be finding out for yourself, in recent years we have experienced a Section 48 
Inspection and an Ofsted Inspection where we gained ‘Outstanding’ status. The common 
themes running through all these reports are: the strength of the love, care and support we 
provide; the value we place on each and every child and the ongoing drive for improvement.   
 
We have achieved a lot in recent years and standards are now very high. The staff at Our 
Lady’s have high expectations of themselves, of each other and of the children.  However, 
there is still plenty to do, and we continue to strive for excellence. You would be joining a 
forward thinking leadership team, with the opportunity to make a real impact on the teaching 
and learning throughout school.  
 
At Our Lady’s we have a clear mission, ‘Learning and loving together; we grow with Jesus.’ 
We hope you can share in, and contribute to that mission; and strive with us to provide the 
best possible educational experiences for our children.   
 
We welcome applications from strong KS1 and/or KS2 teachers.  
 
We are delighted to enclose an application pack. Within your pack you should find: 
 

• Job advert 

• Job description and person specification 

• CES application form 
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We encourage applications by email enquiries@admin.aspullourladys.wigan.sch.uk or post. 
Please send your supporting statement as a letter, no longer than three sides of A4 (Arial 
Font 11). 
 
 
 
 
Further information on our school can be found on our school website 
www.aspullourladys.wigan.sch.uk 
 
All prospective applicants are very welcome to contact the school to arrange a visit.  
 
We look forward to receiving your application. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr A Brown 
Chair of Governors 
 
Mr J Rushton    Mr C Horridge 
Headteacher    Headteacher Designate 
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